 Morning Announcements

        Monday, May 23, 2016
1. Today is Day 5 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. The Lakewood Credit Union Scholarship form is available in the office.  They are due to Lakewood Credit Union by June 3rd. 
3. Orders for the 2015-16 Yearbooks are being taken during both lunches, and you may order online at balfour.com.  Until May 31st, the price will be $26 per yearbook – a savings of $5.00! Please see Mrs. Dwyer if you have any questions or if you would like to place your order before or after school, or during Enrichment. 
4. All locker signs will be removed and thrown away at the end of the school day tomorrow.  If you would like to save yours please remove it by then.
5. Tomorrow there will be a Parent/Athlete meeting at Rib Lake High School for anyone considering playing Hawks football in 2016.  The meeting will go from 7-8 pm on Tuesday.
6. All Psych III students must return their textbooks to Lori today.
7. We will be serving one lunch at 11:42 beginning on Wednesday.
8. The track team should be dismissed from class at 2:05 today for the Regional meet at Cadott.
9. This Wednesday is the last primetime of the year. Prizes will be given away along with treats.  Let’s try to get 50 people for the final primetime at 6:15 Wednesday.
10. The track team will be dismissed at 2:05 today for the regional meet at Cadott.
11. The NHS will be having an ice cream social Tuesday and Wednesday this week during lunch.  Sundaes will be $1.00 each.
12. There is no learning center tonight.
13. There will be a Senior meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall.
14. Happy Birthday to Eliza Matyka today!
LUNCH
Corn Dogs
Baked Beans

Sun Chips

The Garden Spot

Mixed Fruit
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